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SUBJECT:   Clarification of submission dates for the form HUD-272-I Federal Cash  
                         Transactions Report ONAP (REV)  
                           
 
Purpose:  This notice reminds recipients of Indian Housing Block Grant (IHBG) funding 
of the reporting requirements under the Native American Housing Assistance and Self-
Determination Act (NAHASDA) of 1996.  These requirements are found at 24 CFR 
1000.26 and Part 85.41(c). 
 
The form HUD-272-I (272-I) is used to report only on expenditures of IHBG and  
Un-obligated United States Housing Act of 1937 (’37 Act) funding.  Requirements for 
reports on the expenditure of funding for other programs administered by the Office of 
Native American Programs (ONAP) can be found in the applicable regulations or notices. 
 
Although the Line of Credit Control System (LOCCS) notifies tribes and tribally 
designated housing entities (TDHEs) by letter that reports are due to their Area ONAP at 
the end of each quarter, i.e. April 30, July 30th, October 30th and January 30th, recipients 
of IHBG funding are required to conform to the requirements at Part 85.41(c).  Part 
85.41(c) stipulates that at the time program funds are expended, reports will be submitted 
within 15 working days of the end of each quarter or April 21st, July 21st, October 20th 
and January 22nd. 
 
The form HUD- 272-I and its instructions have been revised to include the correct 
submission dates.  It is attached here for your convenience and is also located at  



www.hudclips.org/cgi/index.cgi in a fill-able PDF version.  When using the fill-able 
version, recipients will be prompted to fill in amounts on specified lines and calculations 
will be made automatically.  For additional assistance on completing the 272-I, please 
contact your Area ONAP representative. 
 
 
 
 
                                                                     

  /s/  __                      
                                             Michael Liu, Assistant Secretary 
                  for Public and Indian Housing 
 


